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From the Director, Department of Parks, Recreation, and Culture, providing an informational report
regarding a projected revenue deficit in the amount of $270,000 as of May 3, 2016, due to the
temporary closure of the Mitchell Park Conservatory. (INFORMATIONAL ONLY UNLESS
OTHERWISE DIRECTED BY THE COMMITTEE)
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